
 

  

 
 

Holiday Party 
 

Come enjoy great 

food, a gift  exchange, 

and fun with fellow 

providers at  the 

Billings Child Care Association 
145 Grand Avenue, Suite 3 
Billings, MT 59101 
406-238-9751 
BCCA@billingschildcare.org 
www.billingschildcare.org 

March 2016 
Newsletter 

 

MARK YOUR 

CALENDAR 
 

MONDAY May 2
nd

 

7:00 - 9:00pm  

 

Let's Move! 

 

Joey Traywick will 

have us all up moving 

and grooving with his 

high-energy 

presentation on 

integrating more 

movement into every 

day.  

 

 

This is also our 

annual end-of-year 

potluck, so don't miss 

it! 

 

 

 

 

Mandatory Reporting 
 

Join us as a local detective and the Yellowstone Child 

Advocacy Center (CAC) Coordinator discuss mandatory 

reporting requirements and procedures. They'll help us brush 

up on mandatory reporting do's and don'ts and provide 

valuable tools for when we are faced with the possibility that 

a child in our care has been or is being abused. 

WHEN:   Monday, April 4
th

, 7:00 to 9:00pm 

   ** Potluck stars at 6:30! 

WHERE:    First Presbyterian Church on 13
th

 and Poly 

COST:   Free for BCCA members; $10 for non-members 

Child Care Directory Ad Submission Deadline = Monday, May 16
th

 by 5pm 

 

If you currently have an ad in the Directory, please fill out the Renewal/Change 

form found on the For Providers tab of www.billingschildcare.org and mail it in 

with your payment no later than May 16
th

.  

 

If you do not currently have an ad in the Directory, please fill out the Registration 

form found on the For Providers tab of www.billingschildcare.org and mail it in 

with your payment no later than May 16
th

. 

 

 

Training Next Year 

 

Do you have an idea for a training that BCCA should offer 

next year? Let us know! Email your idea to:  

 

BCCA@billingschildcare.org 
 

http://www.billingschildcare.org/
http://www.billingschildcare.org/


 

  
Membership 

 

There’s still time to 

become a member! 

Go to the For Providers 

tab of 

www.billingschildcare.org, 

fill out the membership 

form, and mail it to our 

office. 

 

OR 

 

Stop by our office anytime 

to fill out a form  

 

Membership is $30 per 

year per person.   

Four-Print Clover 

 

Get out the finger paints! 

Fun for the kids now and,  

years down the road, 

parents will cherish this 

cute keepsake when those 

fingers aren’t quite as tiny. 

We have created our very own Facebook page!  

 

We’ll post about upcoming trainings and keep you updated on all things BCCA.  

If you haven’t already, please stop by and “like” us  

www.Facebook.com/BillingsChildCareAssociation 

http://www.facebook.com/BillingsChildCareAssociation

